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the chance to win one of  a 
selection of  high quality guns.  
Guns will be raffled that 
evening, but you do not have to 
be present to win.

Local and area businesses will 
also have booths available.  For 
more information, contact the 
Sterling County Extension 
Office at (325) 378-3181.

Robert Lee ISD will host their 
annual Thanksgiving meal on 
Friday, November 16, 2018, from 
11 am until 12:30 pm.  The 
public is encouraged to attend.  
Please RSVP to Rosa Long at 
(325) 453-4555 by Monday, 
November 12.

It is a very special honor to 
have a Medal of  Honor 
recipient like Woody Williams 
share his Veterans Day with us, 
and it is a wonderful opportunity 
to meet one of  our nation’s 
greatest heroes.  Woody 
Williams received his medal for 
his actions at the Battle of  Iwo 
Jima while serving with the 
1st Battalion, 21st Marines.  The 
2 pm program will also be open 
to the general public.  Come 
help us honor our heroes and 
thank them for their service to 
our country.

The event will be held under 
the Fort Chadbourne Pavilion, 
so weather will not be an 
issue. The museum will also be 
open during lunch hours.

For more information please 
call (325) 743-2555 or 743-2666.

The annual Sterling County 
Hunters’ Appreciation Dinner 
will be held on Saturday, 
November 17, 2018, beginning 
at 6:30 pm.  The event will be 
held at the Sterling County 
Community Center.  A fajita 
supper with all the trimmings 
will be served.  The public is 
encouraged to attend.

Raffle tickets will be sold for 

The Red Canyon Gun Club 
will temporarily re-open Friday, 
November 9, 2018.  
Unfortunately, they will have to 
close it again from January 5, 
2019, to March 1, 2019, due to 
AEP finishing up their 
construction.  Your cooperation 
is appreciated and they are sorry 
for the inconvenience.

The annual Veterans Day 
Program, sponsored by Robert 
Lee ISD, will be held on Friday, 
November 9, at 9:30 am in the 
school cafetorium.  The program 
will include patriotic speeches, 
entertainment by the elementary 
choir and a slide show 
presentation.  The Beta Club 
and Spanish Club will jointly 
provide a reception immediately 
following the program for all 
veterans.

All Coke County veterans are 
encouraged to attend and be 
recognized for their unselfish 
contribution to our nation’s 
security.  Please contact Robert 
Lee High School at (325) 453-
4555 by Wednesday, November 
7, if  you will be able to attend 
and be recognized.

On Sunday, November 11, 
2018, the Fort Chadbourne 
Foundation will host “Appreciate 
Our Veterans” Day.  The doors 
will open at noon to feed our 
veterans and their families, 
followed by a program at 2 pm.  
WWII Medal of  Honor recipient 
Hershel Woody Williams will be 
present to visit with everyone and 
be the guest speaker for the 
program.  Fort Chadbourne 
urges all veterans, especially our 
Coke County veterans, to attend 
this free event.


